Dear XX XXXXXXX XXXXXXXX,
 
I am the CEO of We The Curious, a science education charity in Bristol. I am writing to you with a plea to support a change to furlough rules so that charity staff can still deliver their charitable work whilst on furlough. This would allow charities like ours to survive the economic impacts of Coronavirus, whilst still delivering social benefit at a vital time. I hope you can take a moment to read my attached letter, and to share it as you see fit.
 
With best regards,
 
Donna Speed
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